
22 June 2020

Zane Collins 

Email: "Zane Collins" fyi-request-12892-f7d618fe@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Police Reference: IR-01-20-14293 

Dear Mr Collins, 

On 26 May 2020 Police received an email from you requesting information in 
relation to charging decisions around sexual violations. This request has been 
treated as a request under the Official Information Act 1992. 

You request was as follows: 

I request the chapter lists/manuals/guidelines that police officers follow 
when charging/prosecuting an alleged person with sexual violations and 
the evidence required to do so.

Please find attached a copy of the Police Adult Sexual Assault Investigation 
(ASAI) policy and procedures manual. 

Police follow the Solicitor General's Prosecution Guidelines (2013) which can be 
found at crownlaw.govt.nz. 

The crime of sexual violation can be found in the Crimes Act 1961 which can be 
obtained at the website legislation.govt.nz. 

If you are not satisfied with response to your request, you have the right 
pursuant to section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982 to complain to the 
Ombudsman and seek a review of the Police decision. 

Yours sincerely 

David KIRBY

Detective Inspector 
Manager Adult Sexual Assault and Child Protection. 
National Criminal Investigation Group 
Police National Headquarters 

Police National Headquarters 
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand 

Telephone: 04 4i4 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.qovt.nz 




































































































